
Saguaro Football 

Tax Credit Drive 

Support 2017 Nevada Game 
 

 

 

What is a Tax Credit Drive? 

A tax credit drive allows you to make a donation to Saguaro Football now and receive a dollar-

for-dollar offset against your State Income Tax for either 2016 or 2017. Depending on your 

circumstances, your contribution may also result in a federally deductible charitable contribution.  

 

Who can participate? 

Anyone that pays taxes to the state of Arizona can make this contribution to our football 

program. That means your friends and family can participate in your child’s name too. Extra 

donations will be used for coaches' airfare and other travel related expenses for the team. 

 

What is the deadline to make my contribution? 

We are asking that you make your contribution between March 16th and May 25th so that 

we can secure travel arrangements for the team.  Gov. Doug Ducey has signed a new law that 

moves the deadline for tax-credit donations to public schools from Dec. 31 to April 15 so you 

can still qualify for a 2016 tax credit if you contribute by April 15th, 2017. After April 15th, 2017 

it will qualify for a 2017 tax credit.  

 

What do I need to do? 

To make an online Tax Credit Contribution select the link: 

https://touchbase.susd.org/taxcredits/ 

 

 

 

  

https://touchbase.susd.org/taxcredits/


 

SCHOOL:    Saguaro High School 

ITEM:    Football – General Tax Credit 

STUDENT NAME:  Players Name 

 

PAYING BY CHECK: 

You can also pay by check in the Saguaro Book Store. Please include the Item and Student 

Name.   

Note: 

Your contribution can be used for a dollar-for-dollar offset against your Arizona state income 

taxes. Consult your tax advisor to see how this applies to you.Beginning in 2016, credit eligible 

fees paid and contributions made to a public school from January 1through April 15 of a calendar 

year may be used as a tax credit on the prior year’s tax return. For example, qualifying 

contributions made to a public school January 1, 2017 to April 15, 2017 may be used as a tax 

credit on either your 2016 or 2017 Arizona income tax return. You will receive a receipt of your 

donation from:  
 
Scottsdale Unified School District #48 

7575 E. Main St. 

Scottsdale, AZ 85251 

SAGUARO H.S. SUSD #48 

6250 N. 82ND ST SCOTTSDALE, AZ 85250         480-484-7166 

 


